
For too long, salon, spa, and barbershop owners like you have paid FICA taxes on tips —
money you don’t control. That’s unfair. It’s time for tax fairness in the beauty industry.

Message Your Members of Congress and
Tell Them: “I support the No Tax on Tips Act —

and I want to make sure the 45B FICA Tax
Tip Credit for salons, spas, and barber

businesses remain in the bill. Please don’t
leave us behind — we can’t afford

higher taxes!”

HERE’S WHAT
YOU CAN DO

NOW!

TELL CONGRESS TO INCLUDE THE
FICA TIP TAX CREDIT FOR OUR INDUSTRY!

If you have any issues, reach out to
Kati Rapoza at Kati@probeauty.org

TOGETHER, WE CAN MAKE THIS HAPPEN!

This is a once-in-a-generation chance to win what our
industry deserves. Scan the QR code below. All you

need to do is enter your address, you have an option
to edit the letter before you click send!

The moment we’ve all been working toward is finally here —
and we need YOU to take action today.

THE 45B FICA TIP TAX CREDIT IS IN THE NO TAX ON TIPS ACT AND POISED TO BE INCLUDED
IN THE NEW TAX PACKAGE — BUT ONLY IF WE MAKE OUR VOICES HEARD.


